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Congratulations to Ayleen Romero for the

most check-ins for October. Your Next belt

test is on the house.  

Thank You so much for your continued

support with check-ins. If you are having

technical difficulty please check in with Mr.

Lamar.

How do we treat other people

How do we handle adversity

What do we do when no one is looking

1.

2.

3.

Aspire Tournament

Check In!

Congrats to all students who competed

in the Aspire Martial Arts Tournament.

Please send photos and videos to our

DMA page and we will happily post to

our page.  

🥋  White Uniforms November -

March on TKD weeks.

Belt-Testing students will be

announced next week.

🎁  Parents Train Free all of

December 

 We will be taking orders for

hoodies and sweats next week

3 TRUTHS OF CHARACTER

For the month of November, we are asking parents
and students to join us in memorizing, meditating
on, and reviewing our 3 Truths of Character. We
love and understand our passion for our students
but also want to remind our community to adhere
and reflect on these traits in life, and when
representing the school. -Mr. Lamar


